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Question:  

 

What provision is being offered to GPET staff to transfer over to the Department?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

The Government has indicated that General Practice Education Training (GPET) staff will 

have the opportunity to transfer with functions that are continuing in the Department of 

Health.  GPET will continue operations until the end of 2014.  Work has commenced with 

GPET to map transferring functions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


